
HB 1410 -- TRAINING FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS

SPONSOR: Young

This bill requires all peace officers to receive one hour of
continuing education credit annually, as part of their annual
continuing education requirements, related to autism sensitivity,
including identifying signs of Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD) and
how to effectively interact with people who have ASD. The training
can be completed virtually.


